Bass, Kelly

Subject: FW: File 48211 - comments

----- Original Message-----

From: Tom Hirsch

Sent: Monday, August 07, 2017 9:27 AM
To: Scanlon, Amy

Subject: File 48211 - comments

I live across the street from the proposed improvements and, generally, am in support of
them.

I suggest the demountable metal stairs be replaced with a 1:20 ramp with a 5x5 landing in
order to have persons with disabilities use the same entrance as everyone else.

I also suggest the 2°3” offset on the South wall for the addition be increased to allow
garbage containers to be accessed from the alley (and be fenced).

I wish the business every success for the sake of the neighborhood.

Thomas Hirsch, FAIA
North Allen Street

MADISON WI 53726j}
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